January 21, 1974

Dr. Eli Ginsbarg

525 Uris Hall

Columbia University

116th Street and Broadway
New York, N.Y. 10027

Dear Professor Ginsberg:

I am pleased to send you enclosed some documents

relating to — and about whom
I spoke to you this afternoon.

I have met [ 21d found him to be a

most pleasant and presentable person. Some dear
friends of mine know him personally and can vouch
for his integrity.

Anything that you can possibly do to help him would
be most deeply appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Cordially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM
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